
 

July 29, 2015 
 
        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE:  Union Gas (EB-2015-0166) – Application for Pre –Approval of the Cost Consequences of 

NEXUS Long Term Contract- Comment on Intervention Request 
 
Union received an intervention request dated July 22, 2015 from the Federation of Rental-housing 
Providers of Ontario (FRPO) for the above noted proceeding.  Union acknowledges the intervention 
request and does not oppose the request. However, Union disagrees with statements contained in the 
letter.  Specifically, the letter incorrectly states that this application is inter-dependent with EB-2014-0182 
and EB-2015-0200.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original signed by Emily Pavli on behalf of) 
 
Karen Hockin  
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
Union Gas Ltd              
 
    
c.c.:  Charles Keizer, Torys 
 Mark Kitchen, Union Gas 
 FRPO     


